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Kodak Alaris Limited 
Hemel One 
Boundary Way 
Hemel Hempstead 
HP2 7YU 
United Kingdom

20 April 2021

Re: Kodak Alaris and EU/GB RoHS Compliance

To whom it may concern.

I confirm that all our scanners and other equipment placed on the EU and GB markets, are 
compliant with the EU RoHS Directive 2015/863/EU which became effective on 22nd July 2019. 
Please visit our Internet Site to access the EU and UKCA/GB Declarations of Conformity (DoCs) 
for each item of equipment.

https://www.kodaka la ris.com/compa ny/environment,-health-and-safety/ehs-cdr-product- 
declarations

If you have any questions please contact the undersigned.

Dr Greg Batts
Environment, Health, Safety and Sustainability Manager

Kodak Alaris Holdings Limited 
Hemel One, Boundary Way, Hemel Hempstead HP2 7YU 

Telephone: +44 (0) 77 10 39 99 07

Email: gregory.n.batts@kodakalaris.com
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